Greens Committee Report 2021/22
All Club greens were inspected over three days in September with most being in favourable conditions. A few of the greens were not prepared for our inspection as they had not been cut and rolled. A lot of the greens in the Division this year are in better condition than previous years with plenty of cover and played well throughout the season. Some of the grass greens were very close to getting an A rating. Just looking at the condition of most greens at the start of the season we felt if their condition continues to improve we would have plenty of greens available for finals to choose from. A great effort by the greens keepers made for a very enjoyable season. 
Thanks to all of the Greens Committee Members for their time doing greens inspections over the season

Ian Hedger
Chairman of the Greens Committee
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